
 

 

 

 

5 June 2012  

The National Statistics Institute receives an "Honourable Mention" at the 
European Parliament headquarters  

The INE receives an award at the Five Star Awards organised by PSI 
Alliance  

 

The National Statistics Institute (INE) has been awarded an "Honourable Mention" at the Five 
Star Awards organised by PSI Alliance. This European group is comprised of private 
companies (including Google, Tom Tom, Infotrader, Teleatlas, etc.) that use information from 
the public sector as a fundamental part of their business models.  

This award is granted to those public institutions that provide the best conditions for the 
access and re-use of the information that they provide. On granting it, the jury has 
highlighted "the excellent work carried out by the INE", both in the availability of non-
aggregated information in files for public use, and in the conditions established for re-use and 
the price policy used.  

The candidature of the INE for these awards was proposed by the Spanish Multi-sector 
Information Association (ASEDIE), which is a member of PSI Alliance.  

The Assistant Director-General for Statistical Dissemination, Adolfo Gálvez, has attended 
this event in representation of the INE, to receive the "Honourable Mention" at the 
headquarters of the European Parliament in Brussels.  
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